
PERU ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT #124 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

 

Children residing within the boundaries of the Peru Elementary School District 124 who 

will be five years of age on or prior to September 1, 2020 may register for kindergarten. 

To complete registration, parents must present their child’s certified birth certificate. A 

certified birth certificate is obtained from the county office the child was born in. 

Children born in Peru can obtain a birth certificate from the Hygienic Institute. All 

incoming kindergarten students must also show evidence of a physical examination, lead 

screening, dental exam, vision exam, and an updated immunization record prior to the 

first day of student attendance. 

 

Registration will be held at Northview School, 2100 Plum St. on Tuesday, February 

25 from 8:30am-4:00pm.  If you have any questions or would like additional 

information, please contact Northview School, 815-223-1111, extension 284.  

 

Parents may have received a registration packet in the mail and many were sent home 

with current preschool children.  If you received a packet you do not need to attend the 

registration on February 25th.  Please fill out the required forms and send back to school 

by Friday, February 28th. 


